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Earthquake reconstruction foundation
in Wenchuan, Sichuan Province
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The announce of the projects status of

“The Belt and Road, the Window of
Sichuan”
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The Asia Promotion of Italy:
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Under the full support and the coordination of the Asia
Promotion of Italy, Dr. Deng Wenwu, the Research Fellow of
Provincial Government Counsellor's Office and the Chairman of
Provincial Reconstruction Foundation, went to Italy for the
preliminary investigation for the project "The Belt and Road,
the Window of Sichuang" on June 23. Visited the relevant
Italian institutions , a number of memorandums of cooperation
were signed. The successful of this project has great

significance to the successful launching of the project.
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Your support is essential to the successful of the earlier
period inspection.Very thankful for your great arrangements

and your warm reception.
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We have reported to our leadership department after the



expedition and get great attention and support from our
leaders.Now the Project is in full swing in progress, we wish
that we could keep close touch with you, and

promoted the smooth implementation of the project.
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